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August 18, 2009
Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON    M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re:
EB-2009-0290–Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities for Talbot Windfarm LP
London Hydro Inc. requests late status as an “observer” in the proceedings of the above-noted application. London Hydro wishes to apologize for this late request as a copy of the Notice of the Application and Hearing as well as the full Application binder was only served to us today by Frazer Milner Casgrain LLP, the legal representatives of Talbot Windfarm LP.
London Hydro’s primary contact will be:


Mike Chase, Manager of Finance and Regulatory Compliance 


London Hydro


111 Horton Street

London, Ontario  N6A 4H6

chasem@londonhydro.com
Direct Line: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750
Sincerely,
Mike Chase
Manager of Finance and Regulatory Compliance
Phone: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750

cc. Mr. Peter Clibbon, Talbot Windfarm LP

cc. Ms. Helen T. Newland, Frazer Milner Casgrain LLP

